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Dear Sirs

I wish to lodge my submission in relation to the requested inquiry into the
insurance issue currently facing North Queensland residents and in particular
Cairns. I own an investment property and two management rights
complexes. The increase insurance to all properties has been astronomical.

I will be lodging in further details later this morning full accounts of this for
these properties and also in relation to a Hotel business that I manage.

These increases are not sustainable.

Regards

Jeanine Cooke




